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  Lord, we are your sheep. 
Take care of us and keep 
us from the evil one. 
 
  Charitable Donation Number 
           11918-6757-RR0001 

         Office and Mailing Address  

 3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings   
     First Reading: Acts 4:7-12 
     Psalm - # 118 
    Second Reading: 1 John 3:1-2:   
    Gospel: John 10:11-18 
Next Sunday– May 6th – Fifth Sunday of Easter “B” 
     First Reading: Acts 9:26-31 
     Psalm – # 22 
     Second Reading: 1 John 3:18-24 
     Gospel: John 15:1-8 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
TODAY – The Fourth Sunday of Easter is also World Day of Prayer for 
Vocations.   Let us pray for more priests and religious.   Let pray that more 
young people will respond to God’s call to give their life to Him.    
 
THANKS to Father Mike McCaffery for being with us today as usual.   
 
THANKS to Jo-Anne Ward for accepting to interpret for us today since none 
of our regular interpreters are available and the DHHS was unable to get 
anyone either.  She asks us to forgive her for any mistakes she may make and 
of course we will.    Many thanks, Jo-Anne.   We really appreciate having you 
with us today. 
 
TODAY – Matthew will be speaking to us after Mass and coffee. He will be 
away next Sunday. 
 
NEXT SUNDAY – Connie Van Dyk will be interpreting for us next Sunday, May 
6th.   Janet Varaska will not able to come next Sunday.  She made a mistake 
with the date.    But Janet will be interpreting for us on two more Sundays, May 
13th and May 20th.    Those will be her last Sundays with us before she and her 
family moves to B.C. 
 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESS:  As some of you may have noticed, Sister Elizabeth 
has a new email address.  The other one is still good but will be discontinued 
before the end of this year.    Her new email address is: 
ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca   Please change it on your computer. 
 
ON SUNDAY, MAY 6th, REAL and MARY BOUCHARD will be married 62 
years.  Wow!   With so many divorces today, we admire their fidelity to each 
other.  Congratulations and best wishes to both of them.   Let us pray for them. 
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